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What’s Happening?
We would like to publish some “top tips” documents on the website – if you would like to share your 
gardening expertise with other members then please email us - no topic is too small!

The community shed has undergone a massive clear-out – please feel free to use it for a cuppa, chat or 
a relaxing dry space between gardening jobs

We are introducing a plant and seed swap to encourage members to share any spare or unwanted 
plants and seeds:
• spare seeds can be left in the labelled basket in the 

community shed 
• spare plants can be left of the wheeled shelves just 

outside the community shed
Please feel free to take what you can use, even if 
you just want to try a few seeds of something 
new!

Please see the meeting minutes on the 
website for more detailed information
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New Members 
Shortly after the EGM in March, Tim kindly posted about the allotments on Facebook and received 
several positive responses. Chris has taken time to meet those interested in joining us, and we would 
now like to officially welcome the following new members to the association: 
Julie, Michael, Laura, Hazel, Kate, Helen, David and Julian

A big THANK YOU to:
• Jennifer for her hard work redesigning our website 
• Steve and Chris for the time and effort they put into overhauling the tool shed
• Fiona for repainting the sign on the entry gate – it is now much more welcoming!
• Allan & Beryl for growing so many beautiful plants for the farmers’ market
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